
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 24, 2019 

 

 

 

Dr. Margo Martin  

Acting President 

College of Southern Nevada 

6375 West Charleston Blvd. W3D 

Las Vegas, NV 89146 

 

Dear President Martin: 

 

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken by the Northwest Commission 

on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on January 9-11, 2019, concerning the Fall 2018 

Mid-Cycle Evaluation of the College of Southern Nevada. This action was taken after consideration of 

evidence including the Institution’s Self-Evaluation Report and the Peer-Evaluation Report. 

 

Action 

• Accept the Fall 2018 Mid-Cycle Self-Evaluation Report. 

 

Status of Previous Areas Addressed in This Evaluation 

The Commission finds that the following Recommendations are substantially in compliance but in need 

of improvement: 

• Recommendations 1, 2, and 3 of the Fall 2015 Year Seven Peer-Evaluation Report. 

 

Required Follow-Up 

The Commission requests the College of Southern Nevada: 

• Submit an addendum to the Fall 2022 Mission Fulfillment and Sustainability Self-Evaluation 

Report to again address Recommendations 1, 2, and 3 of the Fall 2015 Year Seven Peer-

Evaluation Report. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your NWCCU staff liaison, Senior Fellow Dr. 

Mac Powell. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sonny Ramaswamy  

President 

 

SR:rb 

 

cc:   Ms. Clarissa Cota, Interim Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

 

 




